ACTION ITEM #1

Proposed Academic Year 2025-2026 Elson S. Floyd College of Medicine Tuition Rates - Elson S. Floyd College of Medicine (Leslie Brunelli/Daryll DeWald)

March 7, 2025

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF REGENTS

SUBJECT: Academic Year 2025-26 Tuition Rates, Elson S. Floyd College of Medicine

PROPOSED: That the WSU Board of Regents set tuition rates for the Elson S. Floyd

College of Medicine for academic year 2025-2026

SUBMITTED BY: Leslie Brunelli, Executive Vice President, Finance and Administration/CFO

Daryll DeWald, Executive Vice President, Health Sciences, Chancellor

WSU Spokane

SUPPORTING

INFORMATION: State law authorizes the governing boards of the four-year higher

education institutions to establish tuition rates. Tuition rates for all student categories except resident undergraduates may increase or

decrease without limit.

Tuition rate proposals for the Elson S. Floyd College of Medicine are being considered on a timeline separate from other tuition rates. The College is proposing a 3.3 percent increase for academic year 2025-26, which would

increase the current \$42,118 rate by \$1,390 to \$43,508.

The proposed tuition rate increase was shared with students, who were given the opportunity to provide feedback. You can review the student

feedback provided in Attachment B.

It is expected that tuition rates for continuing students will increase annually to support inflationary costs and University initiatives. Each year tuition rates for continuing students will be presented to the Board for review and approval. Beginning for the 2026-27 school year, differential rates for students entering the MD program are being proposed in a separate action.

ATTACHMENTS: Attachment A - ESFCOM AY25-26 Tuition Increase Supporting Document

Attachment B - ESFCOM AY25-26 Tuition Rate Change Student

Feedback